
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 9/10/2014 8:52:11 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); White, Richard 

(Richard.White@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Today's call - discussion portfolio approach to safety & resiliency 

Meredith - per our conversation yesterday. It would be great if we could lead this 
together and push other States at NARUC to support a tool like this. What do you 
think? I'll also send you the draft concept intro and fully laid out plan by end of this 
week. 

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.cpuc.ca.oov- 415-703-1997 

From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 2:26 PM 
To: 'Pearce, Thomas'; White, Richard; Viliarreal, Christopher 
Cc: IURC Comm. Mays; SC Comm Whitfield; NARUC Miles Keogh; NARUC Christina 
Subject: RE: Today's call - discussion portfolio approach to safety & resiliency 

Hi Thorn, 

Thank you for putting us on the agenda. ! would just like to re-state our mission just 
for clarification sake. 

Our mission is to create a tool that can be customized by State Commissions to help 
them better identify and understand how safe and resilient their utilities really are. This 
tool will or rather we hope it will lend itself to be used by an independent agency like 
DOE or think tanks to publish some of the top utilities that have best practices in safety 
and resiliency. 

Why are we doing this? We are doing this because of three reasons. 1) currently 
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there are no universal standards for safety/resiliency evaluation/analysis; 2) identify 
cost effective safety & resiliency strategies, and 3) we want to identify and prevent 
unbounded safety/resiliency utility requests at the expense of consumers. 

marzia 

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997 

From: Pearce, Thomas fmailto:Tliomas.Pearce@puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 12:33 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia; White, Richard; Villarreai, Christopher 
Cc: IURC Comm. Mays; SC Comm Whitfield; NARUC Miles Keogh; NARUC Christina 
Subject: Today's caii - discussion portfolio approach to safety & resiliency 

Dear Marzia, Rich & Chris: 

Thank you for joining us on today's NARUC CI call and sharing some of the important 
work going on in California. Obviously, you have put a lot of thought into the concept 
and I am keen to learn more as this develops. 

We look forward to continuing discussions on these very important matters. 

Again, thank you for sharing the information with us and listening to some of the 
comments and questions posed today. 

Sincerely, 

Thorn (Thomas Pearce) 
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Chair, NARUC Staff Subcommittee on Critical Infrastructure 

Sr. Utility Specialist, Public Utilities Comm. Of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

614.466.1846 direct phone 

614.752.8353 fax 

DRAFT - This document was created only for the purpose stated within it. It is for staff discussion only and does not reflect the view of 
the Commission. 

•AmBi Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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